
       2464 Ridgeview Drive 
       Prince George, BC, V2K 4H3 
       8 March 2022 
 
City of Prince George 
1100 Patricia Blvd  
Prince George BC V2L 3V9 
 
 
 
Attention:  Mayor and Council 
 
Subject:  letter of support request from Prince George Lawn Bowling Club 
 
 
The timbers surrounding the Lawn Bowling Green located in the city-owned Watrous Park have 
reached end-of-life after approximately thirty years of service.  Since this project is well beyond 
the scope of the physical or financial capability of the Club, the Prince George Lawn Bowling 
Club has undertaken a fund raising effort to get this work done.  The estimated cost of the 
project should be somewhat just over $30K.  Our major funding request has been to the 
Northern Development Initiative Trust.  NDIT requires a letter of support from the local 
government. 
Therefore, please support the resolution that: 
 
The City of Prince George SUPPORTS the grant application to the Northern Development 
Initiative Trust from the Prince George Lawn Bowling Club in the amount of up to $23,500 to 
replace the timbers at the Watrous Park Lawn Bowling Green. 
 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
 
 
Dan Gilgan 
President, Prince George Lawn Bowling Club 


